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	PROPOSAL: E Milwaukee/Hastings/E Grand bike lanes
Joe Louis Greenway, Hamtramck Drive/E Grand
	OUTREACH DETAILS: Department of Neighborhoods District 5 Virtual Meeting
Wednesday, November 20, 2024, 6:00pm
Online
https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/9394789415
Meeting ID: 939 4789 4155
	ADMINISTRATIVE SUMMARY: The proposed project includes the addition of bike facilities on Hastings St. and E. Milwaukee Ave., between the intersections of E. Grand Blvd; a shared-use path, known as the Joe Louis Greenway, on Hamtramck Dr. and E. Grand Blvd., from the City of Hamtramck border and the Saint Aubin St. intersection; and the removal of bike lanes on E. Grand Blvd. between the intersection of Hastings St. and E. Grand Blvd. and the intersection of Hamtramck Dr. and E. Grand Blvd.

The total budgeted amount for the addition of bike facilities on Hastings St. and E. Milwaukee Ave., along with the removal of bike lanes on E Grand Blvd. is $101,000. 

The total budgeted amount for the shared-use path on Hamtramck Dr. and E. Grand Blvd. is $4,600,000.

Construction is anticipated to begin July 2025 to be completed July 2026.
	ONLINE FEEDBACK: Send feedback to:

Calvin Johnson, Project Manger, Department of Public Works

calvin.johnson@detroitmi.gov


